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On September 25, 2023, Governor Murphy signed into law the “Hospital At Home Act” which permits the Department of Health
to establish a state program similar to the Federal Acute Hospital at Home Program. The state program will permit a hospital to
provide acute care services at an individual’s private residence. For the acute care services to be eligible for reimbursement, the
licensed healthcare provider must be credentialed by a carrier. The Hospital At Home Act will take effect in January 2024.

Click Here to read the entire October 2023 Healthcare Law Update now!
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